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Sen. Chris Birch

From: Justin Harris <sirrahdj@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 30, 2019 5:26 PM
To: Sen. Chris Birch
Cc: Sen. John Coghill; Sen. Cathy Giessel; Sen. Click Bishop; Sen. Lora Reinbold; Sen. Scott 

Kawasaki; Sen. Jesse Kiehl
Subject: SB 87 Non-resident Taking of Big Game

Dear Chairman Birch and members of Senate Resources Committee, 
 

I support SB 87 and the resident priority over non-residents when it comes to the taking of big 
game, I hope you support your fellow Alaskans as well. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Justin Harris 

Kenai 


